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Dear Senators, 

 

I am a physician who is writing in support of HB 4130. This is particularly important to 

me as from my experience I strongly feel that corporations should not be in the 

practice of medicine. Their involvement has caused delays and harms with patients 

that I have personally cared for, and I urge you to pass this bill to keep the practice of 

medicine between a patient and their provider. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Nguyen, DO 


